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Law Enforcement Driving Instructor Training Program
The Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office will be hosting a Law Enforcement Driving Instructor Training Program on April 26th through April 30th, 2021. Training will begin at the Arapahoe County EVOC, 25800 E. Quincy Ave. Aurora, CO 80016.  On the first day, students must pass a POST required pre-test. Passing the skills pre-test is required to attend the remainder of the course. 
This course is scheduled for five days.  During day four there will be low-light driving training and pursuit driving scenarios.  Those attending will be provided a schedule on the first day, and will need to adjust their schedule based on the needs of the training.    
The lead instructor is Senior Deputy Shannon Lofland.  Deputy Lofland is a POST approved Full Skills driving instructor and is currently assigned as the ACSO Driving Program Lead Instructor.  She is the Lead Driving Instructor for the Highlands Ranch Law Enforcement Training Academy, and a graduate of the Law Enforcement Advanced Driver Instructor Training Program with the Federal Law Enforcement Training Centers (FLETC).  Deputy Lofland is a member of the Colorado POST Driving Skills Subject Matter Expert committee as well as a member of the Colorado POST Board. 
The cost for this course is $500.00 per student, payable to the Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Seminar Fund.  Morning and afternoon refreshments will be provided.  Students are responsible for their own lunches and an hour break will be provided.     
This class is restricted to active peace officers only with 18 months experience in law enforcement.  The class size is capped at 12 students.  
For questions, please contact Deputy Shannon Lofland, 720-874-3907 or at slofland@arapahoegov.com. 

Please complete and return to Deputy Shannon Lofland at slofland@arapahoegov.com or FAX registration form to 720-874-3891, attention Deputy Shannon Lofland. Payments by check can be made out to the Arapahoe County Seminar Fund with a Memo of LEDITP.  
The Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office is not responsible for damage to other agencies' vehicles or injuries to participants.

Registration Form 
	Name:
	     
	Title:
	     

	

	Department/Agency:
	     

	

	Address:
	     
	City:
	     
	State:
	  
	Zip:
	     

	Phone:
	     
	Fax:
	     
	E-Mail:
	     


Credit Card Information
Full Name on Card:       
Card Number:      
Expiration Date:       /        CCV:       
Card Billing Address:       
City:           State:          Zip Code:       
Card Holders Phone Number:      



 








  Training Announcement





Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office


Support Services Bureau


Training Unit


13101 East Broncos Parkway


Centennial, CO 80112


(720) 874-3890 Training Main Line


(720) 874-3891 Fax








